
April 24, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. John Armstrong 

P.O. Box 702378 

Tulsa, OK 74170 

 

Dear Mr. Armstrong: 

 

Thank you for your letter of April 15, 1996 to Mr. David Marwell regarding certain referred 

assassination records.  Mr. Marwell asked me to respond to you. 

 

Records which are referred to other agencies will eventually be reviewed by the Board, if the relevant 

agencies seek to have information postponed.  If the agencies do not seek to have information 

postponed, the records will go directly to the National Archives and will become part of the JFK 

Collection.  I cannot tell you what the time frame will be on these particular documents because they 

are still in the possession of other agencies.  I will provide copies of your letter to appropriate staff 

members.  I will advise you if I learn anything about the status of these documents. 

 

Again, thank you for your letter and your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


